
       Cable Television Commission 

       September 12, 2017 

       4:00 p.m. 

 

      The Cable Television Commission met in regular session at City Hall with Chairman 

Teague presiding.  Commission members present were Bateman and Christensen. Nick 

Kern was also present.  City Council Member Hartkopf was present by phone.  Absent: 

Krengel & Ponsar.  

 

     Bateman moved, Christensen seconded, to approve the agenda as posted.  Passed. 

 

     Christensen moved, Bateman seconded, to approve the minutes of the August 3, 2017 

meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Christensen moved, Bateman seconded, to approve the bills in the amount of $174.70.  

Passed. 

 

      Christina Bateman contracted Nick Kern for video services for a family wedding at 

the rate of $100 per hour, for around 3 hours and the family needs to supply the SD Card.  

The amount will be divided 50/50 to be split with Nick and the City of Atlantic.   

 

     Nick Kern spoke about Atlantic’s Homecoming Parade coming up September 22, 

2017. 

 

     The next regular meeting will be Thursday, October 5, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. at City Hall. 

 

     Christensen moved, Bateman seconded, to adjourn at 4:09 p.m.  Passed. 

 

 

 

             

      Chairman 

 

Attest:       

           Secretary 


